Government of Himachal Pradesh
Irrigation & Public Health Department

Ly

No. IPH-A-A-(1)-4/2019 Dated: Shimla-171002, t February,2019

NOTIFICATION

The Governor Himachal Pradesh consequent upon shifting of
Giri Irrigation Sub-Division Majra to Puruwala under IPH Division Paonta Sahib
vide this Department’s Notification of even number dated 16.02.2019 is pleased
to order shifting of the existing post(s) from Majra to Puruwala alongwith

incumbents, in the public interest.

BY ORDER

Onkar Sharma
Principal Secretary (IPH) to the
Government of Himachal Pradesh

Endst. No. Asabove  Dated: Shimla-171002, the LS February, 2019
Copy is forwarded for information and necessary action to :-

The Engineer-in-Chief IPH Department U.S Club Shimla-171001.

The Engineer-in-Chief (Project) Fatehpur District Kangra.

The Accountant General (Audit) H.P. Shimla-171003.

The Accountant General (A&E) H.P. Shimla-171003.

All Chief Engineers IPH Department Himachal Pradesh.

All Superintending Engineers IPH Circles Himachal Pradesh.

The Executive Engineer IPH Division Paonta Sahib Distt. Sirmour.

Guard File/ Spare copies.

R

(Om Parkash Bhandari)
Deputy Secretary (IPH) to the
Government of Himachal Pradesh
Phone No.0177-2626097




